Action Plan from the Results of the Survey February 2012
The waiting area, as this has be come a very busy practice and due to our open surgery every weekday morning and also being a host to more then one community clinic this can mean that seating and areas to wait can be very difficult for the mixture of patients. 

Both the PPG and the Surgery feel that this is something that needs to be addressed, ideally extend the surgery in to the garden area and extend the waiting area. This is of course something which can not happen straight way and will need to be discussed with local planning and the PCT for funding etc. 

As a surgery we can however try to help ease the flow of patients where ever possible and encourage all waiting areas to be used.
When the surgery becomes busy and the waiting rooms are full the area can be come very hot and there should be drinks machines available for patients if needed.

Both the PGG and surgery feel that this has been helped by the air conditioning units that have now gone up in to the back waiting room, how ever to put up drinks machine etc in the waiting areas (which are already tight for space and can get crowded) was not something that should be done. However the Surgery could put up information with regards to use of drinks etc in the surgery to make everyone aware.

Open Surgery was greatly welcomed, as a service but this can then have a knock on effect to the afternoon bookable GP clinics running late when the open surgery is busy. The PPG felt that the surgery should keep the system running as it is and understands it can be difficult to get an a appointment for a specific GP in the afternoon, but feels that the open surgery and the bookable appointments offers the best of both opportunity for patients. Information for patients available to have a better understanding of the reason for late clinics and communication from the surgery staff to the patients would also help with this.

Blood test being offered to all the patients not just the over 65years or disabled was also reflected as a service which should be offered by the Surgery. 

After discussion with the GP’s the PPG felt that this an ongoing problem that will not be easily solved as there are limited time slots allocated for patients to have there bloods taken at the surgery and while we can appreciate there are often delays at hospital, to allow all patients to have their test done at the surgery would swamp the system and would take away valuable nurses appointments. 

The reception area, toilet and waiting room are all very close this can cause lack of privacy for patients.

The PPG felt that the recent changes to the reception area to include the third window area created by extending the waiting area into Room 1 has helped with a more private place for patients to discuss items which could be more delicate in nature.  The PPG also understand that there is limitations to the amount you can change the surgery floor plans but feels if the surgery staff encourage patients to use all 3 window’s as this could help overall.

